
Homedale School District #370

TO: Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal 
DATE: December, 2021
RE: Board of Trustees Report

Enrollment
5th-90
6th-95
7th-97
8th-115

Benchmark Testing
We are benchmark testing December 1-December 14. We have a few results in and are 
seeing solid growth with students.

Food Drive
Our students participated in the food drive and brought in lots of items for the community. 
Randee Garrett does an amazing job of coordinating this event.




